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Greetings Queens West! What an
exciting month this has been! As is
tradition with Kiwanis, October was
a very busy month. I attended 11
installation meetings, including
Sunnyside’s anniversary and
Ridgewood’s day at Belmont. Thank
you all for your hospitality, I
enjoyed getting to visit every club
and break bread with you and your
members. I also attended
Astoria/LIC’s Cocktail Party and
held my first divisional meeting. I
relaunched our newly revamped Division website
www.queenswestkiwanis.org .  Please check it out and share with
your friends! I had a wonderful time participating in Glendale’s
Halloween parade. The community really got involved and enjoyed
the evening! I was honored to install a few new members during
some of the club installations as well, it’s always great to see our
membership grow and I was happy to be able to welcome them into
our Kiwanis family. Keep up the good work! 

Going back to my SLP roots, I had the pleasure of joining a few
of my fellow Kiwanis friends and Circle K Alumni in attending the
Circle K NY Speaking conference in Lake George for the first time
in many years. It’s always great to see our Sponsored youth in
action and Governor Ryan and his board did an amazing job with
the conference! I am also doing my part to collect Hurricane relief
items for Georgia and Florida within the Division, which I am
bringing up to the K-Family weekend being held at Villa Roma this
year from November 9th-11th. I look forward to seeing my fellow
District board members and K-Family counterparts from Key Club
and Circle K for what is sure to be a fun and educational weekend!

Here are some reminders:
Can Tabbing: Keep collecting those can tabs for Ronald McDonald
House. Bring them to the Divisional meetings so we can add them
to our giant house and see our progress. Remember, we will be
bringing them with us when we visit the house on December 22nd
to serve dinner.
Project Eliminate: The Eliminate grid has begun. $20 a box gets
you entered to win and helps save babies and their mothers. Let me
know what numbers (1-100) you want ASAP!
District Projects (Governor and First Lady’s Project): This year’s
Governor’s project is to send 100 military kids from Fort Drum to
Kamp Kiwanis. I hope every club can participate in this.  This
year’s First Lady’s project is to collect craft supplies for Kamp
Kiwanis. I will be collecting them until the Mid-year conference in
February and then bring them up to first lady Bonnie. 
Governor’s Visit: I am still looking for ideas for this year’s
Governor’s visit. Remember, I would like to incorporate either an
already existing event or something new that we can do as part of
the visit, so if your club has ideas, let me know.
Fellowship: Please continue to interclub!  I am happy to see that
many of you came out to support other club installations. Let’s
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Happy Thanksgiv ing !

keep that up and keep supporting each other’s events. It’s fun and
a great way to learn from each other and is always appreciated!
Divisional Meetings: If your club would like to run a program
during a Division meeting please contact me so I can add you to
the agenda. 
Newsletter & Membership rosters: Please feel free to submit
articles to me for the Newsletter. It’s very easy to write up a
short article on an event that you ran or have coming up. We can
all learn from each other’s events and remember that the
newsletter belongs to all of us and content should reflect that.
Also, please have your secretaries update your membership ros-
ters and send them to Jackie. If you have members that did not
get last month’s issue, let us know so we can update their
addresses. Also, if your club adds or deletes members after that,
send us those changes so we can keep the list up to date.
T Shirts: I am still working on designing T shirts for the division.
Please let me know how many in your clubs would be interest-
ed and what sizes each club needs.

Happy Thanksgiving to you and yours as we remember
our communities at this special time of the year!

Yours in service,
Lt. Governor Anthony 2018 -2019
anthonyscifi@hotmail.com
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Queens West Kiwanis Protocol
Protocol is good manners and etiquette observed during meetings and

special courtesy, dignity and respect shown for visitors, especially
Kiwanis District & International Officers. The following list is intended
for your information and guidance.  

The Official Visit(s) of the Lieutenant Governor to a club are impor-
tant and should be used as an educational meeting. The club President
should set aside at least three (3) meeting for the Lieutenant Governor
as a speaker. (A) Installation of Officers (B) Official Lieutenant
Governor visit (C) Board of Directors Meeting.

The club President should always show a cordial relationship with the
Lieutenant Governor.

When the Lieutenant Governor visits each club, the club assumes the
expense of his/her meal. Complimentary meal arrangements should be
made prior to the Lieutenant Governors arrival.

Visiting Kiwanis Leaders (Governor, Lieutenant Governor, etc.) should
be seated at the head table and recognized once during the meeting.

When both the District Governor and Lieutenant Governor are pres-
ent at a club meeting, the club President introduces the Lieutenant
Governor who, in turn, introduces the District Governor.

General introductions include interclub delegations, visiting
Kiwanians, potential members, representatives of sponsored youth pro-
grams and other guests.

Each club President or Presiding officer should have a timed agenda
for each meeting. All meeting should start and end on time. All speak-
ers should be informed of club procedures and the time limit for their
presentation.
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Porto Bello Restaurant
Official Location of the Queens West Division

THE NEXT DIVISION MEETING IS ON

MMOONNDDAAYY,, NNOOVVEEMMBBEERR 1199,, 22001188
Porto Bello Restaurant

43-18 Ditmars Blvd. Astoria, NY 11105
7 pm

_________
The Queens West Foundation will meet at
6:00 pm at Division meeting’s location.

Dec. 1st Vincent Ferrara Ozone Park
Charles Gering Glendale
Vincent Lodico Maspeth
Jack Megiel Maspeth
Justin Kawaler Ozone Park
Thomas Kearns Leffert/Liberty
Warren Kroeppel LaGuardia
Jimmy Fogle E. Elmhurst

Dec. 2nd William Manolopoulos Astoria/LIC/East River
Dec. 3rd Stephen Stafford Corona/E. Elm.
Dec. 4th Stephen Cumberbatch LaGuardia

Myron Schulman Woodside
Dec. 5th Jerry Krill Astoria/LIC

Kenneth Rudzewick Maspeth
Dec. 6th James Furey East River
Dec. 7th Sal Giunta Howard Bch

Serphin Maltese Glendale
Haseeb Mohamed Leffert/Liberty
James Van Westering Forest Hills

Dec. 8th Jose Felipe Ozone Park
Lance Wagner Glendale

Dec. 9th Frederick Strobel Maspeth
Dec. 11th Liborio Galante Glendale

Roselee Lehrer East River
Dec. 12th Juanita Lick (Yeelick) Corona/E. Elm.
Dec. 16th Ronald Joseph Howard Beach
Dec. 17th Kevin Kennedy Forest Hills
Dec. 18th Steven Hansen Glendale
Dec. 20th Michael Falco Maspeth
Dec. 22nd Richard Marotta LaGuardia
Dec. 24th Tina DiTroia Maspeth

Salvatore Croce Maspeth
Dec. 26th Carolyn Bratton E. Elmhurst

Walter Chaluisant Ozone Park
Xiomara Ping Glendale

Dec. 27th Edward McGowan Jackson Hgts.
Gary Milau Glendale 
Porfirio Rivera Queens Blvd
Elizabeth Troche Maspeth

Dec. 28th Edward Avila Sunnyside
N.J. L’Heureux Rich. Hill/Wdhaven
Frank Monteforte Howard Bch.

Dec. 30th Vincent Arcuri Glendale
Frank McIntyre LaGuardia

Dec. 31st William Huisman LaGuardia
Mildred Mandese Glendale

TToo AAllll OOuurr 
DDeecceemmbbeerr

DDiivviissiioonn MMeemmbbeerrss

Circle K
Hello! My name is Kristian Mosquito. I
attend the City College of New York, and
I serve as the Circle K District Secretary
and as the Empire Division Liaison. While
District Secretary involves all secretaries
statewide, being Empire Division Liaison

means I serve as a temporary Lieutenant Governor for the
Circle K Empire Division (which coincides with the Kiwanis
divisions of Brooklyn, Queens West, and Queens East). 

The Empire Division contains three clubs: Queens
College, St. John’s University, and Vaughn College. I’ll be
working with these clubs until a new Lieutenant Governor is
appointed. My goals are to grow QC’s membership, reacti-
vate St. John’s in the spring semester, and connect Vaughn
College to the District.

Members from QC and St. John’s attended our first
District conference, called DLSSP, at Kamp Kiwanis. In
addition, QC has held regular meetings, created self-care
awareness posters, and plans on volunteering at the Bowery
Mission in December.

If you have any questions about Circle K, please let me
know. I’m excited to work with all of you in the upcoming
future!
Yours in service, fellowship, and leadership
Kristian Mosquito
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District, International Events 
2018-19 

� Oct. 1, 2018: New Administrative Year Begins  
� Oct. 27, 2018: Kiwanis One Day
� Nov. 9-11, 2018: Kiwanis Family Weekend, Villa Roma Resort,

Callicoon  
� Feb. 14-17, 2019: Mid-Year Conference, Desmond Hotel and 

Conference Center, Albany  
� March 22-24, 2019: Circle K District Convention, Desmond Hotel and 

Conference Center, Albany  
� March 29-31, 2019: Key Club Leadership Training Conference, 

Desmond Hotel and Conference Center, Albany  
� May 17-19, 2019: Kamp Kiwanis Work Weekend & Open House,

Taberg  
� June 26-29, 2019: Circle K International Convention, Orlando, Florida  
� July 3-7, 2019: Key Club International Convention, Baltimore,

Maryland  
� June 27-30, 2019: Kiwanis International Convention, Orlando, Florida  
� Aug. 15-18, 2019: New York District Kiwanis Convention, Niagara Falls  

Future Conventions 

� June 18-21, 2020: International Convention, Indianapolis  
� June 24-27, 2021: International Convention, Salt Lake City, Utah  
� June 22-25, 2022: International Convention, Minneapolis, Minn.  

     2018-19 NYD  
     Governor's Project

Military Children to Kamp
The 2018-19 Governor's Project is to send 
100 additional military kids from Fort 
Drum and other military bases to Kamp
Kiwanis.
This will require approximately $46,500.
It's approximately $180 per club. For 
clubs that currently send Military
Children, this is "Up and Beyond," your
current commitment. Provide "additional"
funding for military children from your
respective areas.

Membership 
This year, you can be a distinguished
Kiwanian by sponsoring two new
members.  Bring in two new members and
the Distinguished Chairperson Doris
Mellina will get your certificate and
distinguished pin out right away.  I want
you to wear your distinguished pin all 
year! It is something to be proud of! 
That’s it: TWO NEW MEMBERS.  
Clubs that participate in the Governor’s
Project will receive a banner patch. Every
club with an increase in membership gets
a banner patch.  
Clubs please note that in order to receive the distinguished
pin and certificate for membership you must submit the 
form, which is on the NY District website, to District
Chairperson Doris Mellina.  

RIDGEWOOD INSTALLATION
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LAGUARDIA INSTALLATION

           EAST RIVER KIWANIS
Day at the Races

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2016 

BELMONT RACE TRACK 

Date:  October 23, 2016 
Where:  Belmont Race Track 

2150 Hempstead Turnpike, Elmont NY
Time:  11:30 am to 5 pm
Cost:   $75.00 per person and $45 for children 

 under 12 for buffet (includes tax & 
  gratuity);
Location: 2nd floor west wing of  Belmont Room

(use clubhouse entrance for track
  admission);
Dress:  Suit/sports coats, no jeans 

Belmont Race Track available by LIRR 
 & Parking available

 INSTALLATION OF 
OFFICERS & FUNDRAISER 

Please make checks payable to: East River Kiwanis 
and send to: 21-83 Steinway Street, Astoria, NY 11105

contact (347)448-2549 or eastriverkiwanis@gmail.com 
for more information

HOWARD BEACH INSTALLATION
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QUEENS BOULEVARD INSTALLATION

OCTOBER DIVISIONAL

WOODSIDE INSTALLATION
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SUNNYSIDE ANNIVERSARY

GLENDALE HALLOWEEN PARADE
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QUEENS BOULEVARD CLUB, IT’S MY PARK DAY AT HOOVER PARK
The time to plant the daffodils has become our tradition. This year on October 6, 2018, working in conjunction with NYC Partnerships for

Parks, we invited the community to Hoover Park to plant daffodil bulbs, remove fallen branches, debris, and beautify this neighborhood park.
A group of about 140 volunteers, including Division 8 and 8A Key Club members, students at local schools, parents, grandparents,

preschoolers, etc. arrived to tackle the task. Kiwanis N.Y. State District Anti-Bullying leader, Keith Cummings, brought educational and infor-
mational materials; staff from Councilman Rory Lancman’s and Assemblyman David Weprin’s office attended.

Local businesses, Alba Pizzeria and Pani Dolci Bakery, generously donated pizza and desert sweets to sustain the volunteers.
In addition to planting and cleanup, participants enjoyed creative art, learning new craft skills and the challenge of attacking the colorful piñata.
The day proved to be more than the time to plant the daffodils, but also a time to meet and make new friends, share work, and play the spir-

it of volunteerism and a chance to spread our Kiwanis message. As the event came to a close, students were given Certificates of Appreciation
for their service to the community. 

A continual refrain was, “Thanks for this opportunity. I’m going home feeling I did something worthwhile today, and - that’s what it’s all about.”
Sylvia Sherman

MASPETH INSTALLATION
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• 23-02 31st St.,
Astoria, NY 11105 

• 31-01 Broadway
Astoria, NY 11106 

• 28-46 Steinway  St.
Astoria, NY 11103 

• 23-02 31st

37-16 30th Ave.,
Astoria, NY 

11103

DONATIONS ARE WELCOME AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS:

34-08 Broadway, 
Astoria, NY 11106 

& 
37-60 82nd St.,

Jackson Heights, NY
11372

…WHILE THE COLD LAST…

GIVE THANKS
FUNDRAISER

In the Thanksgiving spirit come enjoy an afternoon of 
great food, good friends, basket raffles, lots of fun and an 

unbelievable video musical experience
“Videos from Frank Sinatra to Bruno Mars”

Come and give thanks for all your blessings and at the same time
help us raise funds for Samantha Aiello and Dave Fitzgerald to assist
with their mounting medical expenses during their on going recovery

and future rehabilitation.

Saturday Nov. 17, 2018
1:00 - 5:00 P.M.

at
Woodhaven House

6398 Woodhaven Blvd.
Rego Park NY, 11374

$10 Donation
Hot Food, Music Video D.J., Raffles, Prizes, and plenty of fun

Information Call: Bill Rennison (347) 891-2835
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THIS 

SPACE 

AVAILABLE

   We cer fy that the above criteria has been met as indicated above.

The New York District Dis nguished Kiwanian Award for 2018-2019 shall be awarded to any member in good 
standing who sponsors TWO (2) New Members between 10/1/2018 and 9/30/2019.  Note: Sponsor 
belonging to two clubs may sponsor one new member in each club.  A Dis nguished Kiwanian pin and 
cer ficate will be presented when this form is submi ed and verified by Club President, Club Secretary and
NY District Dis nguished Member Chair below.

NEW YORK DISTRICT 
DISTINGUISHED 

KIWANIAN 
CRITERIA  2018-2019 

Club President’s Signature

Club Secretary’s Signature Date 

   New Member Name (Print)

Date Joined Club Joined

KI New Member Number

Date

Mail this completed form by September 30, 2019 to:
PDLG Doris Mellina, Dis nguished Member Chair, 3 Talbot Place, Hun ngton Sta on, NY 11746

NY District Dis nguished Member Chair:   ___________________________________       Date:_____________

Sponsor’s Name  (Print) KI  Sponsor Member Number

  #1   NEW MEMBER or FORMER MEMBER

     We cer fy that the above criteria has been met as indicated above.

Club President’s Signature

Club Secretary’s Signature Date 

   New Member Name (Print)

Date Joined Club Joined

KI New Member Number

Date

Sponsor’s Name  (Print) KI  Sponsor Member Number

  #2   NEW MEMBER or FORMER MEMBER

Division

Division
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Best wishes Anthony & Jackie
for a successful year! 

Great Couple - Wonderful Division - Fantastic Clubs
Helene & Forbes Irvine 

CCAROLAROL MMASIELLOASIELLO, L, LIEUTENANTIEUTENANT GGOVERNOROVERNOR 2017-20182017-2018
Queens WQueens West Divisionest Division

New YNew York District, Kiwanis Intork District, Kiwanis Internationalernational
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I was planning to begin this mes-
sage with a cheery “Happy
Spring” to everyone. This is a little
difficult to do, given the fact that
looking out my window, there is
approximately 3 inches of snow
on the ground and it is still falling.
Will this winter ever end???

Hopefully, the weather will start
to improve soon. This will be
especially important because there
are so many wonderful events
planned by the Clubs in our

Division during the Spring months. Please peruse some of the
many flyers that appear in this newsletter and support our clubs
whenever you can.

In between snowstorms during the past month, there were
several Kiwanis highlights.  Of course, the month began with the
Kamp Kiwanis 50th anniversary celebration, which I mentioned
in my last newsletter.  Shortly thereafter, I had the opportunity to
join the Howard Beach Club at their annual dinner/dance. This
was a truly beautiful event that paid tribute to their leaders, in
addition to showcasing the good work that the Howard Beach
Club does in their community.

The following weekend I got to experience one of the best
events I ever had the good fortune to attend. I was asked to chap-
erone the Key Club Leadership Training Conference.  Having
worked with teenagers most of my adult life, I’ve organized and
participated in countless workshops and programs designed to
teach teens leadership skills, but I have never seen anything to
compare to something of this magnitude. Nearly 700 high school
students converged on the Desmond Hotel for three days of care-
fully orchestrated activities. Kudos to the staff of dedicated
Kiwanians who put this together and probably didn’t sleep for
the entire weekend. The teens were enthusiastic, to say the least,
and the staff really needed to match their energy. I still can’t
believe I managed to keep up with everything, but I was lucky to
have been assigned to an extremely helpful group of students,
who did their best to be of assistance, particularly when I was
trying to navigate buffet lines while walking with a cane.  This
experience once again confirmed my belief that our SLPs will
provide the base that will ensure the future of Kiwanis. We need
to continue to nurture this spirit.  If your club already sponsors
an SLP, “thank you”.  If you don’t, please consider participating
in this very worthwhile endeavor.   Another way to help is to
assist our local Key Club LTGs attend their international con-
vention in July. The convention will be in Chicago this year and
most high school students cannot handle the cost without some
help. Donations can be made to the Lieutenant Governor’s Fund,
with a note that it is for the Key Club ICON.
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H a p p y E a r t h D a y !

At our March Division meeting, past Governor David
Booker presented the Kiwanis Youth Safety Program. It was
a very informative presentation and I’m happy that we had
good representation from our clubs. Please pass on the infor-
mation to the rest of your membership.

At our April Division meeting we will elect our next
Lieutenant Governor (2018-19) and hopefully, a Lieutenant
Governor-elect for the 2019-20 Kiwanis year.  If anyone is
interested in being a Lieutenant Governor, please let me
know ASAP.  Let me assure you that it is an extremely
rewarding experience.                                                           

Finally, I would like to remind you of our upcoming
Governor’s visit on May 6.  Many of you indicated that you
plan to attend, but I need to finalize reservations very soon. I
did meet with the Queens East Division and they will be join-
ing us for this event. They are also working on getting firm
reservations and payment.  Checks can be made out to the
Lieutenant Governor’s Fund and mailed to me. I will need to
pay the venue in full at least a week before the event.  Thank
you in advance for your cooperation.

Here's hoping that in the next few weeks we will see the
advent of Spring!

Lt. Gov. Carol Masiello 2017-18
cbm125@nyc.rr.com

Queens West Division
C/O H & M Brokerage
75-17 Myrtle Avenue
Glendale, NY 11385-7434

Return Service Requested

PRESORTED - STANDARD

U.S. Postage

PAID
Flushing, New York

Permit No. 1555

Serving the Children of the World

To:

David C. Gigler
Superintendent

Mount Olivet Cemetery

(718) 326-1777 PO Box 780004

Fax (718) 326-7506 Maspeth, NY 11378

Compliments of:
Frank & Santina Tranchina

Glendale Kiwanis Club
“The Best is the West”

Robert Billharz, DPP Joanne Billharz, DPLG

Billharz Plumbing, Inc.
Plumbing • Gas Heating • Est. 1927

83rd Anniversary - 3 Generations

Tel. (718) 784-2468

Walter L. Sabolboro, D.D.S.
Cosmetic, Implant and Family Dentistry

80-15 Myrtle Avenue, Glendale, NY 11385
(B) 718 821-4680 (F) 718 821-6959

www.forestparkdental.net

McGowan Realty EMM Tax Advisory Service McGowan Consulting
Regina M. McGowan, LLP Edward M. McGowan

Attorney At Law Consulting Services
68-15 Borden Avenue One Stop Shopping Telephone (718) 651-7630

Maspeth, NY 11378 Business & Personal Needs Facsimile (718) 446-0796

Queens West Division
c/o H & M Brokerage
75-17 Myrtle Avenue
Glendale, NY 11385-7434
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Licensed Associate Broker
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for Over 29 Years
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Web: JoanSammon.com

TIPSY TOMATO Pizzeria
93-12 Liberty Avenue 
Ozone Park NY 11417

718-480-6985 
grubhub; seamless; slice.com 

Free Delivery
Sun-Wed 11-10; Thurs-Sat 11-12

Congratulations to

LT. Governor Carol Masiello

Middle Village Kiwanis Club

Compliments of:

Michael Smith
M. Smith Associates, CPA, PC

2204 Avenue U
Brooklyn, NY 11229

718 332-2626

Proud Member of the 
Howard Beach Kiwanis Club

Congratulations
LT. Governor Carol Masiello

Joe Aiello, DPG 

Congratulations
Lt. Governor

Carol Masiello

Kiwanis Club of Queens Blvd.

Q i W a n i s N e w s

WE’LL KEEP YOU FROSTY ON BALMY DAYS 
AND COZY ON FRIGID ONES!  

Will Dionisio 
21-01 Steinway Street, Astoria NY 11105-1870 

Phone: 718.728.4022 / Fax: 718.728.9671 
atomoil@aol.com

Compliments of the Ovadia Family

Best of Luck to LT. Governor Anthony J. Pappas  
on a successful year of service!

CONGRATULATIONS 

LT. GOVERNOR

ANTHONY J. PAPPAS 

KIWANIS CLUB OF QUEENS BLVD 
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Compliments of:

Michael Smith
M. Smith Associates, CPA, PC

2204 Avenue U
Brooklyn, NY 11229

718 332-2626

Proud Member of the 
Howard Beach Kiwanis Club

Joan M. Sammon
O’Kane Real Estate

Licensed Associate Broker
& Kiwanis Member 
for Over 29 Years

Cell: (718) 551-7253
Email: SammonSays@aol.com

Web: JoanSammon.com

91st Anniversary /3 Generations

Tel. (718) 784-2468

Robert Billharz, DPP       Joanne Billharz, DPLG

Billharz Plumbing Inc.

69-45 Myrtle Avenue, Glendale, NY 11385

New Hyde Park Ronald McDonald House is in desperate 
need of a stand-up freezer for the families staying there. 

Please Help the Queens West  
Foundation by supporting our raffle. 
We’re selling a box raffle for $10 per 
box.  It’s on a first come first serve  

basis, boxes are going quickly! So pick 
your boxes now.

ALL PROCEEDS GO TOWARDS PURCHASE OF
STAND-UP FREEZER!

Winner will receive an Amazon 
Echo!!! 

Contact Queens West Founda on President, Joe Aiello, at
joeaiello111@gmail.com for your preferred box number (s)

along with your name and club.
Checks should be made payable to: 

Queens West Founda on
Thank you for your support!!
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2006 -2007
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Congratulations to 

LTG Anthony J. Pappas
Sean P. O’Sullivan, Esq. 

Law Office of Sean P. O’Sullivan, PLLC 
Plaza Island Abstract, LLC 

Plaza Island Properties, LLC 

84 New Dorp Plaza Ste 206, Staten Island, NY 10306
Law Phone:  718-650-4700

SOSullivan@PlazaIsland.com
www.IslandLawFirm.com

www.PlazaIslandProperties.com

President, All Island Kiwanis
Treasurer, NY District Circle K Alumni Assn

Board Member, Kiwanis Pediatric Lyme Disease 
DPLG, Metropolitan Division

A d v e r t i s i n g  C o n t r a c t  f o r  
Q u e e n s  W e s t  D i v i s i o n  B u l l e t i n  

“ Q i W a n i s ”  

I hereby authorize Publisher to insert __1__ inch advertisement in the Queens West Division Bulleting 

“QiWanis” for which I agree to pay    $120.00  for 2013 – 2014 year. 

Name  Dr. Richard Belli

Company Podiatrist

Address 50-10 Skillman Ave.

City  Woodside     NY           Zip code    11377

Phone #(718 ) 672-3421   Fax #(718 ) _672-3441______  Cell #(      ) _________________  

Attached ad here (please do not staple)

          1” Ad  x $120.00 per year 

      1 ½” Ad   $180.00 per year 

          2” Ad                   $240.00 per year 

Please make your check payable to:

Lieutenant Governor’s Fund. 

Mail to: 
                       Dino Bono  
                    164-15 84 St.  
     Howard Beach NY 11414-3605  

x 

Please select rate below 

Dr. Richard Belli 
Podiatrist 

50-10 Skillman Ave.
Woodside New York 11377 

Tel. 718-672-3421     Fax. 718-672-3441 

MASPETH
FEDERAL
SAVINGS

We Treat You Like Family
Maspeth

(718) 335-1300

Loan Center
(718) 651-7888

Fresh Meadows
(718) 353-6145

Rego Park
(718) 459-3400

Forest Hills
(718) 520-1500

New Hyde Park
(516) 437-5000

Ridgewood
(718) 497-4800

www.maspethfederal.com

83-91 Woodhaven Blvd, Woodhaven, NY 11421
(718) 805-0950 • Fax (718) 805-0953

929 Legislative Office Bldg., Albany, NY 12248
(518) 455-4621 • Fax (518) 455-5361
email: millermg@assembly.state.ny.us

Congratulations Joseph Aiello
On becoming Lieutenant Governor

ThankYou for All Your Support

Glendale Kiwanis Aktion Club

Independence Residences, Inc.

(718) 938-5350 (516) 541-2676
Oh’Kay Cleaning

And Maintenance Corporation
Professional Office Cleaning Services

Commercial and Industrial
Anthony Gubitosi - President

H & M Brokerage LTD
All Forms of Insurance

Auto-Home-Business
75-17 Myrtle Avenue

Glendale, NewYork 11385

Hank Kraker
President

Tel. (718) 386-7302
Fax (718) 456-2373
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FERDERICKT. HALLER FREDT.HALLER

Haller & Haller
Attorneys at Law

62-18 Myrtle Avenue
Glendale, NY 11385

(718) 821-5576 (718) 386-8660

Tel. (718) 326-4288 Fax (718) 326-4707

Enchanted Florist & Greenhouse Ltd.
Creative & Distinctive Arrangements

ANTHONY NUNZIATO 65-10 Grand Ave.
Maspeth, NY 11378

Compliments of

DPLT “Monte” & Pauline Maltaghati

Congralutation Lieutenant Governor

Joseph Aiello

Tel. (718) 672-3421 Fax (718) 672-3441

Dr. Richard Belli
Podiatrist

50-10 Skillman Avenue
Woodside, NewYork 11377

Mary Gasparic
Branch Manager

56-29 Myrtle Ave, Ridgewood, NY 11385
Tel. (718) 637-2070 Fax (718) 637-2076
marygasparic@amalgamatedbank.com

Michael Miller
Member of Assembly - 38th District

Congratulations LT Governor Anthony! 

Rose Anne Alafogiannis 

Astoria-LIC Kiwanis 

LTG Anthony Pappas 

We wish you success, growth and prosperity  
in the 2018-2019 program year as you lead our  

QW Division to great accomplishments! 

Sincerely, The Kiwanis Club of Sunnyside. 

45-55 VAN DAM STREET
L. I. CITY, NY 11101 / 718.392.1686 

WWW.VANDAMDINER.COM 
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George Delis George Alexiou
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Congratulations  
LT Governor Anthony J. Pappas 

PG Stephen Sirgiovanni
Proud Member of  

Howard Beach Kiwanis & Queens West Division 

Congratulations 
LT. Governor Anthony J. Pappas 

Joe Aiello, DPG
69-16 68th Place 

Glendale, New York 11385 
516-622-6758/516-828-6304

KEITH CUMMINGS, Anti-Bullying Chairman 

Kiwaniscares66@gmail.com 
LET’S HAVE A CONVERSATION 

Congratulations to  

LT. Governor 

Anthony J. Pappas
Wishing you a successful year,  

the Queens West Division  

is in capable hands! 

The Greater Ridgewood Youth Council 
AND 

Kiwanis Club of Ridgewood, NY 3-2-1 

Working Together to Improve our Neighborhood…
Working together to change the World

 3 – 2 – 1… AND THEY’RE         FF 3 – 2 – 1… AND THEY’RE         FF

U.S. Columbarium Co 
www.freshpondcrematory.com 
61-40 Mount Olivet Crescent 

Middle Village, NY 11379 
Since 1884 

           Cremation & Chapel Services            Memorial Niches & Urns 
For the cremated remains  

Call JP Di Troia at 718-821-9700 

Cremation: 
A Means to a Beginning 
Not a Means to an End 

Healing though Memorial Niches  
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Greg Kyroglou

Scan to visit the 
Queens West Kiwanis Face Book 

http://beqrious.com/qr-code-generator/

Queens West Face Book

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Queens-West-Division-Kiwanis-
International/1495654700689912
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http://beqrious.com/qr-code-generator/
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https://www.facebook.com/pages/Queens-West-Division-Kiwanis-
International/1495654700689912

Congratulations  
LT Governor Anthony J. Pappas 

PG Stephen Sirgiovanni
Proud Member of  

Howard Beach Kiwanis & Queens West Division 

The Greater Ridgewood Youth Council 
AND 

Kiwanis Club of Ridgewood, NY 3-2-1 

Working Together to Improve our Neighborhood…
Working together to change the World
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